
School Cross country (last Friday) 
 
What a fabulous day it was in paradise, the sun was shining, the kids were running and 
the supporters were cheering. Well done everyone and thanks for all the support with 
marshalling.  It’s always good to have an enthusiastic audience when completing a run. 

 

 
 
 
Our Marshalls pick 
up the rear! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Glenorchy School 
A U G U S T  2 0 1 5  T E R M  3  I S S U E  3  

DATES 

1st & 2nd Sept 2015 

Year 7 & 8’s in Queenstown 

for the Science Fest 

6th September 2015 

Father’s Day! 

16th September 2015 

School Musical ‘A load of 

Rubbish’ matinee 12.30 

noon 

17th September 2015 

 School Musical ‘A load of 

Rubbish’ evening 6.30pm 

25th September 2015 

End of Term 3 

3rd October 2015 

Glenorchy Fishing Comp. 
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School News Continued: 
 
And our cross country winners were: 
 
Year 7 & 8’s—1st– Mikayla Clark, 2nd—Allanah Walker, 3rd—Renee Johnson 
Year 5 & 6’s—1st—Harvey Davies, 2nd—Theo McHugo, 3rd—Sahara Hood 
Year 3 & 4’s—1st– Ruby Davies, 2nd—Stone Hood, 3rd—Aiden Fitzpatrick 
Year 1 & 2’s—1st—Hazel Mason, 2nd—Jazmine Baker, 3rd—Dylan Grubb 
 
Well done to all!! 
 
 
 
Audi Quattro Winter Games 
 
The senior class won a prize in the Winter Games poster competition for their collec-
tive work. It was a great night on the mountain with a good number of the Senior 
Class participating in night skiing. 
 
 
Load of Rubbish—Our School Musical 
 
The school show is not far away now and it’s starting to come together and look like a 
musical. The school is blessed with singers and we are finding out that they are good 
dancers too.  
Remember all students will need black pants/leggings and a black long sleeve ther-
mal for under their costumes.  
16th September is the matinee 
17th September is the evening performance 
$5 per ticket for adults - (these will go on sale soon)  
Gold coin for children 
 
Thanks to all the businesses and community members who are helping to make this 
show a success. 
 
 
Science Fest 
 
The year 7 and 8s are off to Queenstown to participate in the Science fest and attend 
workshops on biology, food technology and physics - what a great opportunity. 
 
 

Glenorchy Fishing Competition—Help Required please! 
 

3rd October  
Many hands make light work - 
please volunteer a couple of hours 
- if you can please contact a mem-
ber of the PTFA. Sonya, Sarah, 
Gorettie or Candi. 
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As part of the Queenstown Research Week our Year 7 and 8’s are enrolled to participate in the Science 

workshops run by the University of Otago. 

Tuesday 1st September 2015 and Wednesday 2nd September 2015 at the Queenstown Memorial Centre 

from 10am to 2pm. 

An opportunity for children to do real science with working scientists.  These interactive workshops will be 

run by the University’s chemistry, physics, geology, microbiology, food science, zoology and physical edu-

cation departments.  

At 3.30pm the hall is open to the public to try their hands at being scientists. 

 PERIENCE A NEW CULTURE 

MAKE NEW FRIENDS AND LEARN A NEW LANGUAGE at home 
  

In January, students aged 14 – 19 years from over 25 countries will be arriving in New Zealand to study 
at local schools for 3, 5 and 10 months.  Opportunities are available to act as a host family in a volun-

teer/unpaid capacity. Hosting can be on a temporary, short or long term basis. 
  

Host families help provide each student with the chance to study and experience life in New Zealand.  
This is a great way to practice your language skills, share your stories, learn about another country and 

culture, establish a lifelong link to a family in another country and contribute to international goodwill. 
  

Our students bring with them their own spending money, health insurance and a wonderful attitude and 
desire to learn about their new host country. Your whole family...and your relatives and friends...will 

grow and learn as you all get to know your new ‘son’ or ‘daughter’ from another land. If your family can 
offer a friendly, supportive and caring home environment, contact us today. 

 

To learn more about this opportunity call Student Exchange Australia New Zealand on 0800 440 079 or 
visit our website. http://studentexchange.org.nz/host-a-student 

  

Experience a new culture 

Make new friends and learn a new language at 

home 

Host family opportunities 

http://studentexchange.org.nz/host-a-student
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The Winter Games continue in Queenstown and Wanaka this weekend, with 

some awesome events: 

Saturday 29th August— 

Coronet Peak at 9am the FIS Alpine Slalom—Australia/ New Zealand Cup 

Snow Farm at 9am the FIS Cross-Country Skiing ANC Mass Start Classic 

Cardrona at 10am the FIS Freestyle Ski World Cup Slopestyle—Finals 

Sunday 30th August— 

Snow Farm at 9am the FIS Cross Country Skiing ANC Individual Start Freestyle 

Coronet Paek at 9am the FIS Alpine Giant Slalom—Australia/ New Zealand Cup 

Cardrona at 10am the FIS Snowboard World Cup Halfpipe—Finals 

 

Plus the Queenstown Festival events from 3pm everyday, and on Saturday 29th August at 7pm the ‘Skate 

of Origin’ - New Zealand Ice Blacks v. the Southern Stampede at the Queenstown Ice Arena 

For full event listings and programme visit: 

http://www.wintergamesnz.kiwi/ 


